What is the Pennant Cup?

Zone 10 Pennant Cup is 1 rink of 4 players - intended generally for those players on the
club Pennant roster, that regularly miss selection or are not selected consistently to
represent the club in Pennant each week. (This Pennant Cup concept has worked well in
Zone 13 for over five years.)

The first round will commence on Saturday 6th March 2021 & will run over 10 Saturdays
of Pennants. All games will be played at Dundas Sports, the sponsor of the competition.

The Hills has advised that we will be entering one team of four bowlers, made up each
week from those not selected to play in the various grades for a particular Saturday. Club
selections for Pennant games will have priority over this competition.

This is an opportunity for Bowlers to play in Club colours & represent their club in a
competitive competition.

It is proposed that there will be a finals system for the Pennant Cup which will be played
in conjunction with the Pennant Final playoffs of Grades 2 to 7.



